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Staff Retention Update
Over the past three months (January 2022-March 2022), 6 of Nova’s 138 employees ended their 
employment with the school. This is an increase from the same time period in 2020 when we saw 3 
employees leave. The positions represented by these departures include: 

 Teacher (1) 
 Educational Assistant (4)
 Support Staff (1)

MCA Assessments
Nova Classical students have begun taking the annual state standardized tests this week.  So far, the process 
has gone smoothly.  The results of the MCA assessments are embargoed by the MN Department of 
Education.  The results will be presented to the Board when the embargo is lifted which.  Typically, this 
presentation of results has occurred at the September meeting.


